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Moreover, development of a TMDL is not required to address pumping and water diversions in 
the Ventura River. In fact, the Environmental Protection Agency has already concluded that a 
TMDL for pumping and water diversions is not required. On June 28, 2013, EPA determined 
that it was not necessary to establish a separate TMDL for pumping and water diversions for the 
Ventura River. In making this determination, EPA concluded that the Ventura River Nutrient 
TMDL more properly addressed the conditions of concern in the Ventura River. 

As the State Board is aware, flow conditions in the Ventura River Watershed are already being 
considered as part of Action 4 of the California Water Action Plan. Currently, both the 
Department of Fish and Wildlife and the State Board are actively engaged in a multi-year effort 
to assess flow conditions in the Ventura River. The City as well as other interested parties are 
participating in this effort. Coupled with the existing Ventura River Nutrient TMDL, the 
California Water Action Plan provides an alternative path to considering flow issues in the 
Ventura River. Therefore, in addition to being an improper basis for a listing, the conditions of 
concern, if any, are being addressed already through other processes. 

For these reasons, the City requests delisting of both Reach 3 and 4 of the Ventura River from 
the 303(d) list for both "pumping" and "water diversions". 

Acting General Manager 
Ventura Water 
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